Ken Johnson

The EV mandate and gas engine ban are unrealistic and unfair, will cost billions to implement and
will unfairly penalize rural communities and working families.

This is complete insanity when looking at the facts about our electrical grid. We do not have the
infrastructure or facilities to accomplish this wildly irresponsible scheme.

Look at the facts and DO NOT IMPLEMENT THIS INSANE RULE!



